
Summer Term Newsletter 4 

10th July 2020 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

As we reach the end of another week and are emailing reports home for all of the children, we 

thought we’d share with you some photos of fun activities this week in school—they may give 

you some ideas for extra activities at home. We are very much looking forward to a time when 

we can welcome all children back into school and we are hopeful that this will be 7th            

September. We are still in the process of planning this full re-opening and will let you have more 

information as soon as we can. 

 
Breakfast Club 

A final reminder that we are assessing the viability of the school Breakfast Club for the next     

academic year. In order to staff and fund this additional provision, there would be a minimum 

number of children required, advance booking would be essential and a charge applied on 

ParentPay even if the child is unable to attend. 

 

The Breakfast Club we are proposing would run from 8am until 8.35am daily. The cost would be 

£2.75 per child, to include a healthy breakfast (such as fresh fruit, cereal, toast, porridge, juice & 

milk). There would be various activities available for the children. If you think this would be of 

interest to you, please email: emma.sanders@padstowschool.org by Wednesday 15th July    

stating how many children and which days of the week they would like to use the Club. We will 

then decide if the club is viable and respond individually. 

 
Primary Times e-newsletter 

Each half term we usually distribute printed copies of Primary Times magazine, with information 

about local events and groups that may be of interest. For the Summer term we have been  

advised that Primary Times are producing an e-newsletter, still full of local contributors and 

events. If you would like to read this newsletter or sign up for future emails from them, please 

click on the following link: 

  https://mailchi.mp/8a1309c4ab7b/sign-up-to-the-primary-times-cornwall-newsletter?fbclid=IwAR0oQsBm5q44tL5F6j-
n2aQhTAZAJN6EA-7_IStyQebkC-dbpcWhAsNujTk  
 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Kate Whitford 

Padstow School children showing that 

they are learning whist having fun at 

home—great work Heidi, Jasmine and 

Jack! 

Curlew Pod B taking part in the 

Community Clap on Wednesday 

Lapwing Pod taking part in the 

Community Clap on Wednesday 
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Great Skuas pod    

making Brigadeiro 

chocolates! 

Puffin pod learning 

about mini beasts & 

making clay creatures 

Lapwing pod learning 

about nests & dens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

Lapwing pod wrote 

instructions to make 

a  Woodland Crown, 

then found some 

lovely treasures 

(including eggs!) 

whilst gathering 

items to make them. 


